
                          Class 5 Newsletter                 Summer Term – 24/06/2022 

I can’t believe this is our last half term in school before Year 6 leave us to start their high schools.  It’s set to 

be both a busy and enjoyable time that will prepare the children for the next part of their journey as well as 

give them memories of primary school for life.   

 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please contact me via the school office or email: k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk 

In Class… 
Last week, in English, the children wrote 
and presented speeches about what they 
would do if they were elected as Prime 
Minister! This week we have written letters 
to local businesses asking for raffle prizes 
for our Enterprise Summer Fair.  In Maths, 
we have been solving mathematical puzzles 
and problems.  
 
In R.E, we have been answering the 
question, “What is Faith?”  The children 
have also been taking part in ‘Bible 
Explorer’ which is an interactive walk 
through the bible!  Additionally, Class 5 
presented a worship to the whole school 
last week with the theme ‘LET YOUR LIGHT 
SHINE!”  We have also been planning 
activities for our Summer Fair (please see 
the separate letter sent earlier this week). 
The children have also been thoroughly 
enjoying their daily swimming lessons; they 
have been listening carefully and trying 
really hard.  We look forward to continuing 
swimming next week! 

Competition 
To celebrate our Extreme English Week which is being held in school week 
beginning 4th July, we are holding a competition. 

Children are asked to design and make a diorama of their favourite book or story. 
This could be a fairy tale, a picture book or a favourite novel. A diorama is a 3D 
scene, often created in a shoebox or similar, and decorated creatively. See the 
picture for an example 

All entries need to be brought into school by Thursday 7th July and will be 
displayed in the school hall on Friday 8th July. There will be prizes for the best 
Infant diorama and the best Junior diorama. We cannot wait to see your creations! 

 
Uniform 
Please ensure children wear school shoes on non- PE days  and correct shorts for 
P.E. (no cycling shorts).  Thank you for your continued support.   

 
Don’t Forget! 

 
OPEN DOOR   
 
Monday morning 8:30am until 8:45am.  
Please feel free to visit our classroom 
and ask any questions you may have.  
 
 

Important Dates 
 

 w/b 27th June Y6 Swimming continues!  – we will swim EVERYDAY  
 Wednesday 29th June – Super Science day 
 w/b 4th July – Extreme English Week!  
 Tuesday 5th July @ 10:30am – Sports’ Day (19th July RESERVE DATE) 
 Friday 8th July – Dress as an ADJECTIVE for Extreme English Week!  

This can be as simple as dressing as a colour or something like 
‘smart’, ‘sporty’ or ‘heroic’ – see GOOGLE images for ideas!  

 Wednesday 6th July pm – Year 6 ENTERPRISE Summer Fayre 
(parents will be welcome) – more information to follow 

 Sunday 10th July – Leavers’ Service @ St. Christopher’s Church 
 Thursday 16th July 6pm – Y6 Leaver’s Play 
 Thursday 21st July @ 10am – Leavers’ Service in school (parents 

will be welcome) 
 Friday 22nd July @ 2pm – School closes for the summer holidays 

Special News  
Congratulations to last week’s and this week’s winners of my certificates   

Curriculum Award 
Harry – for an inspiring speech and being elected as Year 6 Class Prime Minister  
Lola – for a fantastic speech and being elected as Class Deputy Prime Minister  
Harvey – a superb attitude and great listening at swimming 
Christian Value 
Ryan – for showing humility and always thinking of others 
Lucas – for the Christian Value of FRIENDSHIP and cheering people on at swimming this week!  

Miss Morris  

mailto:k.morris@leacof.lancs.sch.uk

